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To  : All parents                                                   TSPS/M24 -[24-25]/016                                                                                

Subject : School Uniform Guidelines for Students 

Date  : 2nd May 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

As we have entered the new academic year, we would like to take this opportunity to remind 

you about our school's uniform guidelines for students. 

At our school, we believe that a neat and well-maintained uniform not only promotes a sense of 

belonging and discipline but also contributes to a positive and focused learning environment. It 

is important that all students adhere to the uniform guidelines to ensure consistency and a 

cohesive school community. 

The following guidelines outline the approved school uniform for all students: 

• Students must be dressed in complete uniform on all days. Uniforms should be clean and 

iron pressed neatly.  

• After receiving the school ID cards, students are required to wear it every day. Students 

will not be allowed to enter the school without their ID card. 

• Girls are permitted to wear only studs in their ears. Any other gold ornaments or fashion 

accessories are not permitted. 

• Parents are requested to ensure that their child/children wear/s clean undergarments. 

• All students must maintain proper nail cut. 

• Boys must have a regular haircut. 

• Girls with long hair should tie their hair into 2 plaits with a black hair band. 

• Girls with short hair are permitted to tie/pin their hair neatly with a black band/tic-tac 

hair clip. 

• One extra set of clothes and undergarments should be sent with the students of grade 

1 for the first few months of school. 

mailto:admin@tspsqatar.com


 

 مدرسة حقل الربيع الأبتدائية 

The Springfield Primary School  

 

The Springfield Primary School, 
 

الابتدائيةحقل الربيع مدرسة   

P.O. Box 55346, Doha, Qatar.  
Tel:  44634826, 55291108 
Email: admin@tspsqatar.com                                  
 

   Page 2 of 2 

,الدوحة,  قطر  55346,صندوق بريد   

 الهاتف     :55291108,44634826  
admin@tspsqatar.com:  الإلكتروني البريد 

 

• Students are expected to wear the sweaters/jacket provided by school only. 

• Girls are allowed to wear ankle length white leggings only while wearing the regular 

school uniform. 

• Students of all grades should wear the House colored uniform every Thursday 

• Girls must wear Black shoes and white socks. 

• Boys must wear Black shoes and white/Navy Blue socks. 

• Boys are permitted to wear only black color belt. 

 

We kindly request that you ensure your child's compliance with the uniform guidelines. If you 

have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school administration. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in maintaining the high standards of our school. 

 

 

 

With warm regards,  

The Springfield Primary School. 
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